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Craig, Sondra

From: Corinn Schoen <corinn.k.schoen@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 18, 2023 5:22 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Homeless

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from corinn.k.schoen@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone.       The homeless should NOT be allowed to use city or county or any other parks. They don’t pay 
taxes and are nothing but free loaders or squaƩers or whatever else you want to call them.They all seem to have money 
for cigareƩes drugs and alcohol. Put that towards housing and if they had a job maybe they could rent. If one job isn’t 
enough get 2. They totally ruined the hotel on the north side. They would do the same at UWL and any other places - 
churches hill view and any other places the city would find for them. Mr mayor why don’t you let them camp on your 
lawn or your basement. I haven’t heard that you have offered. 


